
By e-mail:  

February 14, 2017 

 
RE:  Access request – Financial statements provided by insurance companies 
        Our Ref: GDC05-06-01-2508 
 

 

This is further to the access request you sent to the Corporate Secretariat of the Autorité des 
marchés financiers (the “AMF”) on February 10, 2017 regarding the above-mentioned matter. 

In response to your request, we invite you to consult the latest Annual Report on Financial 
Institutions, an English excerpt of which is available on the AMF’s website at 
http://www.lautorite.qc.ca/files/pdf/publications/autorite/rapports-annuels/autorite/excerpt-annual-
report financial-institutions 2015.pdf (The complete version is available in French only at 
http://www.lautorite.qc.ca/files/pdf/publications/autorite/rapports-annuels/autorite/amf-rapport-
annuel institutions-financieres 2015.pdf). 

This report contains all publicly available financial information regarding insurers governed by An 
Act respecting insurance, CQLR, c. A-32. 

Any other financial information that we have on these insurers is confidential and cannot be 
communicated pursuant to section 16 of An Act respecting the Autorité des marchés financiers, 
CQLR, c. A-33.2, and section 16 of An Act respecting insurance, CQLR, c. A-32, which apply 
notwithstanding section 9 of An Act respecting Access to documents held by public bodies and 
the Protection of personal information, CQLR, c. A-2.1 (“Access Act”). 

Under section 135 of the Access Act, you have the right to apply to the Commission d’accès à 
l’information for a review of this decision. Attached is information on how to exercise this right. 

Yours truly, 

Original signé 
 
Me Benoit Longtin 
Assistant Corporate Secretary 
Autorité des marchés financiers 

 

Encl 












